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Please continue mail in ballot voting.  There have not been problems with it.  It makes 

it much easier for elderly citizens and others to vote.  Making it easier to vote 

encourages more citizen participation in decisions made by our government.  Do not 

limit voting to in-person voting the day of election.   


